European Fencing Confederation
Confédération Européenne d’Escrime

10.06.2015

Information Letter no. 21-2015

Dear Member Federations,

the EFC SEMI Commission presents to all of you the survey for safety which has
been also presented at the recent Congress here in Montreux.

It is worth to distribute this information within your federation to all persons in charge
of this serious matter.

Best regards from the European Championships in Montreux,

Max Geuter

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info
www.eurofencing.info
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Safety vs Security
Safety :
Accident

Security :

Intention
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The population
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Since 1982 fencing has become...




Tests at every event

basic tests should be mandatory (7)

Better Mask fixation (4)

Blades must be without sharp edges and within flexibility norm (4)

Some sort of mandatory reporting of serious incidents, even if no actual injury sustained (4)
Alter sabre tip (3)

Better socks to protect against accidents (3)

Training for weapon controller (3)

Designate a person responsible for safety (Material and Equipment Safety Manager (MESM)) (2)
Make free space between pistes larger (2)

Stop all action after passing (2)

The rules are good as they are (2)




There is a need
for more

investigation

There is a will
to strive for an
even better
safety

There are
some hidden
dangers and

hurdles (price,
legacy,
perception...)

EFC will
continue with
education
(seminars)

More surveys
are to come to
clearly identify

the REAL
problems
before (hasty)
actions




